
April 21, 1994

Dr. V. J. Esposito |
Westinghouse Electric Corporation |

P.O. Box 158
Madison, PA 15663

SUBJECT: NRC STAFF VISIT TO WALTZ MILL SITE

Dear Dr. Esposito:
1

This letter follows up a telephone conversation of April 7, 1994 ;

between Joe Donoghue of my staff and Mr. Pitterle discussing the
possibility of an NRC staff visit to a Westinghouse Corporation
facility. The objective of the visit is to allow staff members .

lto examine a steam generator internals mockup and associated tube
inspection and repair apparatus. Along with the hardware
displays, the information imparted by your staff should do well
to complement NRC staff understanding in the area of steam
generater tube integrity.

I understand that May 18, 1994 may be a suitable date. At this
point I expect five to ten individuals from the NRC staff to
attend. The visit would be held as a closed meeting, since
proprietary information and processes will be presented.

Please confirm the availability of your facility and staff for
the proposed date. Also, please send a list of Westinghouse
personnel expected to attend and appropriate information to
support travel to your facility (including a map showing the
facility location in relation to local lodging and airports).
Contact Joe Donoghue (301-E04-1131) with any questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,

/s/

Timothy E. Collins, Acting Chief
Reactor Systems Branch
Division of Safety Systems & Analysis

cc: M. Virgilio
R. Jones
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